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October 5, 2012  

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
Re: Final Report - 40 The Esplanade - City Initiated Amendment to Site Specific Zoning 
By-law   

Members of Community Council,  

I am writing to you as I will be unable to attend the October 10, 2012 meeting of Toronto and 
East York Community Council.  

Community Council has before it a report that recommends reassigning Section 37 funds from a 
development approval at 40 The Esplanade to a public realm improvement project on Market 
Street.   

In order to conclude discussions with the property owners of the site I am recommending that 
this statutory meeting be adjourned to November 6, 2012.   

Sincerely,     

Pam McConnell 
Councillor, Ward 28    


